
Oaklands Junior School 
 

Information sent out:         30th October 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Please note there is a menu change tomorrow, Tuesday 

31st October. The main meal option is changed to beef 

meatballs in tomato sauce with rice, sweetcorn and peas 

and the pudding is changed to bread and butter pudding. 

 

Regards 

The School Office 

 

Oaklands Junior School 

Tel: 01344 773496 

 

 


